
Notification for Students Admitted into BTech Programme in the 

Tezpur University in Autumn 2020 

 
Date: 24th November 2020 

 
It is hereby notified to all the newly admitted students of BTech programme for the 
academic session 2020-21 that the last date for request for withdrawal of 
admission is 27/11/2020 to be eligible for fees refund. Fee refund for eligible 
candidates will be processed as per UGC guidelines and the refunds are expected 
to be made by 15/01/2021. 
 

 

Controller of Examinations, TU 


